
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on January 4, 2017. (1) Mark Speer, representing 
the Parsonage Committee, presented a final statement of the money made available for the 
remodeling of the parsonage and expendatures as per requested at the last Business Meeting. 
$58,000 was initially allotted to be used for the renovations. Prior to that $3,270.00 had been 
designated by individuals and $2,000 was added last month during the December Business 
Meeting (A total of $63,270). Of this total, $1,923.93 is still available to be used. Storm 
doors still need to be installed and the guttering is almost done. (2) David England, 
Chairman of the Deacons, reported that they are tentatively planning the Annual Men's Day 
on April 23rd. (3) Bro. Steve reported that during the month of December the goal of the 
Lottie Moon Offering for International Missions was $3,500.00. The donations far exceeded 
this as $4,934 was collected. 
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